

U-021-19-INL

February 27, 2019

Dear Mr. Cocirta:

On January 25th, 2018, the Government of the United States of America, through the U.S. Department of State's Bureau of International Narcotics and Law Enforcement Affairs (INL), provided \$540,000 to the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) for the project, "Support to Police Reform in Moldova," with an anticipated performance completion date of February 25th, 2019. UNDP has advised INL that it will be unable to complete all activities under this period of performance due to delays caused by unforeseen challenges to project implementation. Therefore, UNDP has requested a modification to the anticipated period of performance completion date to adjust for delays caused by circumstances beyond UNDP's control.

INL hereby notifies UNDP that it is authorized to continue performance, and the anticipated performance completion date has been adjusted until May 24th, 2019. The updated period of performance (POP) end date should allow UNDP to complete all project activities. This authorization to proceed does not affect the terms and conditions set forth in the original January 25th, 2018 letter of agreement between UNDP and INL, which remain in effect. Should UNDP encounter any additional delays, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at MolceanIA@state.gov.

We appreciate UNDP's committed effort to making this project a success.

NARCOTICS

Sincerely,

Alexandru Molcean INL Program Manager

Mr. Alexandru Cocirta,

Programme Analyst

Governance, Justice and Human Rights,

United Nations Development Programme

131, 31 August 1989 Str,

MD-2012, Chisinau, Republic of Moldova